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Parents’ Seminar on “Senior Secondary Curriculum and Subject Choices”

Dear Parents,

The broad and balanced senior secondary curriculum caters for students’ diverse learning needs, fosters
whole-person development and promotes lifelong learning. In view of the latest development of COVID-19
and risk assessment, the Parents’ Seminar on“Senior Secondary Curriculum and Subject Choices” this year

is changed to pre-recorded presentations. Parents are not required to attend it.

The seminars are conducted in Cantonese and English* respectively. They provide the Wi
latest information on overview of senior secondary curriculum, introduction of the Hong :
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Kong Diploma of Secondary Education examination, and multiple pathways to be
o New
presented by representatives of the Education Bureau, Hong Kong Examinations and Academ
cademic
Assessment Authority, and Vocational Training Council. The videos and the presentation Structure

slides of the seminars will be uploaded onto the New Academic Structure Web Bulletin Web Bulletin
(https://www.edb.gov.hk/nas/en) by early April 2021. Parents may visit the above website QR Code
for the latest development of senior secondary curriculum in order to assist their children in

making the informed subject choices.

Should you have any enquiries, please contact Mr Tsoi Chung Kwong or Ms Kwan Hoi Suen at

24712622 during school office hours.

Please kindly sign the electronic circular by 23 Apr 2021 (Friday). Thank you for your attention.
Yours faithfully,

C [/‘vw
Mr. Chan
(Principal)




